Dear Oregon State Legislators,

Please vote to kill SB229A-7. The writing of ballot titles should remain the responsibility of the
State Attorney General, and when legislation is referred to the voters of Oregon, they should be allowed
to make their decision on a traditional, well attended, election date. SB229A-7 is an attempt to stifle the
voice of the people. Please vote “No” on this evil bill..

Respectfully yours,
Alan & Frances Miller,
1212 North Water St.
Silverton, OR 97381

P.S. We are active precinct committee captains, and our people will work to unseat any legislators who
support this corrupt and undemocratic legislation.



